
 

  

 

 
Temporary pedestrian bridge closure: Rainbow Creek Park 
 
Effective Oct. 29, 2022 
 
As part of the City’s 2023-2026 Bridge and Structure Rehabilitation program, the pedestrian 
bridge at Rainbow Creek Park is temporarily closed for replacement. Alternate routes are 
available within the Rainbow Creek Neighbourhood Walk area for local residents to navigate key 
points within the community. The safety and well-being of citizens remain a top priority for the City 
of Vaughan. 
 
 

 
 
 

Thank you for your understanding.  
 
For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call 
the dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 


